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Naracoorte Roundabout Upgrades Project 
As part of the $330M allocated for the South Australian Rural Roads Package, the Australian and South  
Australian Governments are jointly funding the upgrade of two roundabouts in Naracoorte. The project is being 
delivered by the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure and includes: 

• Riddoch Highway / Wimmera Highway (Smith Street) / Lucindale Road roundabout: full reconstruction of 
the roundabout, kerb realignment, upgraded road lighting, line marking, new underground drainage and 
pavement reconstruction. 

• Wimmera Highway (Smith Street) / McRae Street roundabout: modification of the roundabout central 
island, and minor kerb realignment. 

The proposed upgrades will enable double road trains, (no bigger than 36.5 metres) to travel through the  
roundabouts, allowing access for heavy vehicles to the Naracoorte Saleyards and industrial zones and improved 
safety for all road users.  

Construction is expected to commence in March, and be completed mid 2020, weather permitting. 

Community Information Drop-In Sessions 
We invite you to drop into one of our Community Information Sessions to meet the project team, learn more about 
the project and ask any questions you might have.  

 
 
 

Thursday, 12 March  
Naracoorte Town Hall, Foyer 
95 Smith Street, Naracoorte 
Call in any time between 12pm and 2pm or between 5pm and 7pm 
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